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Dear families, 
 
RE: Enrichment Week Trip – Rye Water Sports   
 
We are writing with further information about your child’s place on the trip to Rye Water 
Sports, on Wednesday 26th June.    
 
Students will enjoy taster sessions in sailing, windsurfing and paddleboarding.  
 
On the day of the trip, we will be meeting at 8:30am on the MUGA for registration.  Travel 
to the Watersports Centre will be by coach from the Freedom Leisure Centre car park.   
 
The coach will leave Rye Watersports at 2.45pm for return to school. The coach drop-off on 
return will be at the Freedom Leisure Centre car park.  Students will be dismissed from the 
car park upon return.   
 
Kindly note the following:  

• Students should bring water shoes or trainers they don’t mind getting wet.  

• A towel and swimsuit/speedos to wear under their wetsuit (Rye Watersports will 
supply wetsuits). 

• A water bottle and packed lunch.  

• Sunscreen (weather depending).  
 
If your child is in receipt of free school meals, a packed lunch will be provided.  
 
Please do not hesitate to contact us via office@ryecollege.co.uk if you have any queries.  
 
Kind regards,  
 
 
Mr. D. Downes  
Head Teacher  
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